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Niels Tygesen

From: Gary Ferguson <garyferguson14850@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 9:42 PM
To: Niels Tygesen
Cc: Michele Palmer; Scott Whitham; Nannysun 64
Subject: Thanks

On behalf of the CRRC/WPD/Cornish team, thanks for the opportunity to present and answer quesƟons from the 
commiƩee. The quesƟons were all very good and hopefully helpful to you all. 
While we didn’t get an opportunity to formally summarize our presentaƟon due to Ɵme, I can communicate that we 
wanted to leave the commiƩee with the following thoughts: 
- we have solid and deep planning and implementaƟon experience that can serve you well. 
- we are offering a top flight team specially assembled to meet the needs and requirements of your update project. You 
get four seasoned professionals plus addiƟonal staff who will work together to add value to the contract. 
- we are local, which means we are able to be present frequently and maximize our community engagement and field 
work. We understand county and community issues, resources, and trends and bring that knowledge to bear on this 
project. 
-Finally, we really want to do this project. It is why we came together and why we stretched to work within your budget 
and Ɵme frame. 
Thanks again for the opportunity and we look forward to hearing from you. Please let me know if you need or would like 
any addiƟonal informaƟon. 
Sincerely, 
Gary Ferguson ( on behalf of the team) 
Sent from my iPhone 


